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**********************
Minutes for the Wed., July 26, 2017 regular conference call
 
Present were:
 
Ken Freeland, Teleconference co-facilitator, Houston 9/11Truth
Cheryl Curtiss, Teleconference co-facilitator, Connecticut 9/11 Truth
Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows
James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots
Wayne Coste, TAP
David Cole, Nine Eleven Accountability Team
Jane Clark, Lawyers’ Committee for 9-11 Inquiry
Peter Michael Ketcham, formerly of NIST
Dwain Deets, TAP
Michael Cook, AE911Truth
Rodger Bories, 9/11 activist
 
The minutes of the June 28, 2017 conference call were APPROVED (a link to Wayne Coste’s PowerPoint presentation in June is being added).

The amended draft agenda was APPROVED.
 
Filmmaker seeking funds
Francis Richard Conolly, creator of the film JFK to 9/11:  Everything is a Rich Man's Trick, explained plans to have the film translated into numerous languages and to produce a sequel to the film. He explained the challenges he is facing in raising funds to complete these projects.
 
Opposition to Omar Khadr settlement
Craig McKee provided background on the case of child soldier Omar Khadr who was tortured and held without trial at Guantanamo Bay for several years. There has been a very negative public backlash against a settlement of Khadr’s lawsuit against the Canadian government.
 
Announcements 

1. With the Hiroshima/Nagasaki anniversary taking place in August, Wayne Coste encouraged participants to keep pressuring political leaders to move away from the potential use of nuclear weapons. 

2. Craig McKee mentioned that airport scanners of the type currently in use in the United States have just been introduced into Trudeau International Airport in Montreal, Canada. 

3. Jane Clark stated that she and another lawyer had wanted to go to Guantanamo Bay to help inmates there but found that it was cost prohibitive (made worse by the fact that military translators had to be used at a considerable cost). 

4. Ken Freeland mentioned that he hopes that the next teleconference can held using the “online meeting” feature offered by the conference call provider (watch the draft agenda for news about this). 

 
Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 9:40 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 6:40 p.m. PST

Audio of the July 26 call can be heard here: http://www.houston911truth.net/audio/072617.mp3. The next monthly teleconference will take place on Wednesday, August 30, 2017 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Please email agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by August 26. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.” Please include a brief description of your item and any relevant links you’d like participants to be aware of, together with your estimate of the number of minutes your agenda item will require.


